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NO SCHOOL Monday, January 30 -- Teacher workshop day

FFEJ Updates

We would love to have you join our next meeting!

We will host our next meeting on Wednesday, February 1st at 7:00 pm. This will be in-

person at school with child care! We will also send out a Zoom option. 

 

This meeting will be with Delon Smith, our district Director of Equity and Innovation.

He is joining us to provide updates regarding equity work in the district. He will also

lead a discussion on how to have difficult conversations, which we hope will provide a

common framework for discussions about supporting equity and antiracism in our

school.

 

We hope that many of you will join to learn more!

 

For more information feel free to email us

at falconfamiliesforequityjustice@gmail.com.

Family Service Night was again a HUGE success!

Thank you to the many volunteers, community

members, parents, teachers, and of course

students who attended!

A special shout out to our sponsors for their

generous donations, the Student Leader Group

for collecting items for the event, and Girl

Scout Troop #57534 for helping lead an activity. 

 

We had over 150 attendees and were able to complete snack packs for MatterBox, bird

houses for Twin Cities Habitat for Humanities, blankets for My Very Own Bed, Pre-K kits

and laundry cups for People Serving People, snuffle mats for Pet Haven, lunch bags for

Meals on Wheels, and a beautiful community art project! 

Thank you for making this year's event so fun and we look forward to seeing everyone

in 2024!

Shout Out to Falcon Heights Student Leaders

Thank you Falcon community for supporting the Pre-School Activities drive!  The

student leaders learned about how groups of people decide which organizations to

support. They also learned how to promote a donation drive by making a video,

creating posters, and giving daily morning announcements to the school.  The student

leaders also sorted and inventoried the donations.  All in all, we collected 29 games, 86

boxes of markers/crayons, and 73 coloring books.  Thanks for your help in making our

donation drive a success!

GIRLS ON THE RUN

 

Falcon Heights Elementary will once again be hosting a Spring

season of Girls on the Run for 4
th

-6
th

 grade girls!

Details:

· Registration opens Feb. 1 at www.gotrmn.org

· Program Dates:  March 27 - June 5

· Final 5k will be during the first weekend in June

· GOTR meets Monday AND Wednesday, 3:30 - 5:00pm at the school

· Girls must be able to attend both days each week during the 10 week

session

· SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE!!

 

Find more about the program and registration: https://www.gotrmn.org/3rd-5th-grade-

program-details

 

Please contact Nicole Fleming (651-276-2640 or at nicmfleming@gmail.com) with

questions or for assistance signing up!

From the Health Office

Winter Gear

The health office has a very limited number of extra snow pants and winter

gear. Please ensure your student has snow pants, mittens/gloves, a hat, and

jacket each day. If you need help accessing our district community resource

room for winter gear, please contact our school social worker, Natalee

Tangen, NATALEE.TANGEN@isd623.org or 651-724-6535.

 

FREE DENTAL CARE for underserved children

 

APPOINTMENTS ARE OPEN!

 

Friday, Feb. 3 & Saturday, Feb. 4, 2023

 

Give Kids a Smile is a charitable outreach program that provides free dental

care to underserved children (typically ages 3-18). Dental clinics throughout

the state volunteer to provide these services during Children’s Dental Health

Month.

 

FIND A CLINIC 

 

WHEN IS IT?

February 3 and 4, 2023

(Some clinics hold events on alternative dates.)

 

LOCATION?

Volunteer dental clinics across the state.

 

HOW ARE APPOINTMENTS MADE?

Families can locate a participating clinic by visiting www.mndental.org/gkas

or contacting the United Way by dialing 2-1-1 or texting the zip code to 898-

211.They can then contact the clinic directly to schedule an appointment.

(families will NOT be asked any eligibility questions).
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